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Comments: The Forest Service has not addressed the US Fish and Wildlife Service's concerns in their objection

dated January 18, 2017 in regards to the threatened Ute ladies' tresses orchid (Spiranthes diluvialis) found on

this property.  Further development of even just one of these parcels will lead to encroachment and further

imperil this threatened species.   


